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Approval of temporary street closing for Cumberland County Bank on September 9

SUMMARY:
Cumberland County Bank is planning a customer appreciation/tailgate party for customers of the
bank and citizens for Friday, September 9. They are requesting that 4th Street from West Avenue to
Henry Street be closed from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. during that period of time. The only other entity
effected besides Cumberland County Bank is the District Attorney’s office. They have given
approval.

There may be some concern of the Fire Department and Police Department, which will be reviewed
by both departments prior to recommendation to Council.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Consider request.
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